
St. Mary Booster Club Minutes 
Wednesday, March 20, 2024 

Computer Lab 
 
The Meeting was called to order at 6:34pm with 10 people present 
 
Attendance: Joni Smith, Ann Gilbert, Jamie Huebner, Colby Fitzgerlad, Brianne Fitzgerald, Helen 
Bares, Peggy Maxwell, Deb Wolles, Casey Michel, and Cami Bacon. 
 
Opened with prayer led by Ann. 
 
April minutes were reviewed.  Peggy motioned to approve the minutes.  Deb seconded.  
 
Ann gave the treasurer's report, the current balance in the BC Checking account is:  $67,838.93 
 
Old Business: 

1.​ Cardinal Cup: We had 18 teams that paid and 16 teams that played in the Cardinal Cup in 
July.  Great turnout at the Colman Golf Course.  We were close to raising $6000 for the 
Booster Club.  We are just waiting for a few more checks to come in to the Booster Club..  

 
New Business: 

1.​ Track Tent: Ross Flemmer said the track tent got ruined by the wind last season.  They are 
needing a new one before the next season.  For 10x20 tent and side walls it will be over 
$3000.  Ross will come to the next meeting with more exact quotes. 

2.​ Hudl Accounts: Boys and girls basketball, football, and volleyball all use for their teams.  
Casey is asking that the booster club pay for the entire thing.  He is asking for $3150 to pay for 
the entire Hudl Account for all teams.  Motion by Cami to pay the full amount. Brianne 
seconded. Motion carries.  
 

Open Business 
1.​ Potato Sales:  Mike and Sherri Wolles will go down and get the potatoes.  They will be here 

September 12th and September 13th.   
2.​ Homecoming Food Trucks:  Working with DRHS Booster Club to get  trucks for the 

Homecoming Tailgater.  
3.​ Football Pools and Football Half Pot: Will start selling those pools now.  We will do all the 

payouts at the end of the season this year. For half pot for games, we will send a sign up 
genius 

4.​ Cookies:  Baking on November 20th at 2:00pm, frosting on November 21st and 2:00pm, and 
boxing will happen on Saturday, November 22nd at 8:00am. 

5.​ Video Board:  Volleyball, boys and girls basketball want $1500 to pay for their videos. 
Discussion was held, and will continue to the next meeting. 

 
Next Meeting: October 22nd, 2025 at 6:30pm in the Computer Lab. 
 
 



Closed with prayer led by Ann. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:19pm. 
J. Smith, recorder. 


